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Sen. Pfaff extends thanks to Sen. Bewley  

(Madison, WI)— This afternoon, State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) released the following 

statement regarding Senate Democratic Leader Janet Bewley’s decision not to seek reelection 

this fall. 

“Senator Bewley has been a tireless advocate for her constituents and an evenhanded, strong 

leader for the Senate Democratic Caucus. I commend her for taking on a challenging job with 

determination, class, and respect for her colleagues on both sides of the aisle.” 

“I want to thank Janet for her years of service to Wisconsin and wish her the best in her next 

adventure.” 

### 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, 

Crawford, and southern Monroe County. 

 

 


